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       B.P. Dabas 

 Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, It is my pleasure to welcome you to Green 

View Public School. It is with great pleasure that I welcome you for the session 

2018-2019 school years. I feel so fortunate to lead a school with such dedicated 

staff, amazing students. The teachers and staff join me in saying we are happy to 

have you as part of our school family. We know this will be a successful and 

satisfying year for you. One of our biggest goals for the year is to help your wards 

feel successful and achieve academic excellence. By working together as parents 

and educators, we can build a foundation for lifelong learning. At Green View we 

take pride in our relationships with parents, and see you as a partner in the 

important job of educating the children of this community. We welcome your 

participation and support during the session 2018-19. We look forward to 

celebrate  with you the achievements of our students. 

 Wish you all the best 

  Manager (GVPS) 


